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Recommendation 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



From: Keith Loewen <keith.loewen@wusd.ws> 
Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 11:12 AM 
To: Energy - Public Advisor's Office <publicadvisor@energy.ca.gov> 
Subject: Docket Number: 20-RENEW-01  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click l inks or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
 
 
  
Docket Number: 20-RENEW-01 
Project Title: School Energy Efficiency Stimulus Program 
  
Dear Commissioners and Energy Commission Staff, 
  
The following recommendation is made to insure that LEAs utilizing the SEES program are given the 
most effective program and afforded the simplest manner to procure goods and services for their 
projects. This recommendation is based on the use of current procurement methods which LEAs are 
familiar with and therefore do not additionally burden the LEAs with added time or expense to learn 
new methods procurement methods before implementing their projects. 
  
It is recommended that the SEES align their procurement for goods and services with the current CA 
State Public contract and government codes to allow LEAs flexibility to expedite the process as 
needed for students to safely return to the classroom. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Keith Loewen 
Director of Financial Services 
Washington Unified School District 
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